
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE CAPITAL MARKETS MASTER PLAN LAUNCH  

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the Securities and Exchange Commission 

(“Commission”) regrets to inform you that the launch of the Capital Markets Master Plan which 

was scheduled to take place on Tuesday, 20th December 2022 has been postponed until further 

notice.  

The Commission appreciates your interest to participate at the CMMP launch and deeply 

regret any inconvenience the postponement may cause.  

Issued by: 

 

Phillip K Chitalu 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

Dated: 19th December 2022 


